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7th June 2018
ATTENDANCE

Dear Parent,

I am writing because the Governors and I are concerned about the overall attendance level at our school and we’d like to draw your attention to the issue.

For a ‘Good’ school our overall pupil attendance level is much lower than it should be. To give you some context:
The National Average for attendance at primary school is: 
Pupils attending for 97% of the time.               Ofsted expect attendance to be above 96%.

St Peter’s attendance is currently running at 94% overall and it has been like this for a couple of years.

If your child misses more than 10 days of school in a year their attendance will drop below 95% and studies have shown this will start to affect their performance. So, we are worried that if attendance continues at it’s current levels academic achievement will suffer and we may find it hard to maintain our ‘Good’ overall results in the future.
What you can do:

· Do not take any term time holiday what-so-ever.

· Encourage your child to be robust – it’s OK to come to school with minor colds.

(Of course, for diarrhoea and vomiting you need to obey the 48 hour rule).
· Make medical appointments out of school hours.

Thank you for helping us improve our overall attendance figures.

LATENESS
Please can I remind you that it is important to set our children a good example about promptness too, so that they get into good habits for their working lives. Employers do not find lateness acceptable so it is important that we model the importance of getting to school on time. 

If your child is ever late there will be a new system from Monday 11th June 2018:

Parents now need to sign children in to the ‘Late Book’ on the Office’s shelf by the window. You can’t drop pupils at the gates and go – if the buzzer fails they could be stuck there. All late pupils must be brought into the foyer and signed into this new log book by the parent / carer. 
If you can still see the back of the lines going around the corner, towards the class doors, pupils should follow on round. Only use the front door if it is clear that all the children have left the playground.
Thank you.

Yours sincerely, 
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Mr Kolter (Headteacher)
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